
  

 

 

 

Year 2 Summer 1 Newsletter 

 

 

 

We hope that you’ve all had a lovely break! 

We are looking forward to an exciting few weeks of learning this half term: 

Literacy 

We will be basing all our literacy work this half term on the  

fairy tale “Jack and the Beanstalk”. 

Maths 

We will be finishing measurement, then move on to fractions and looking at 

position and movement. We will also be revisiting our work on addition,    

subtraction, multiplication and division to ensure we have a sound           

understanding in preparation for Year 3. We will also continue to practise our 

times tables x2, x3, x5, x10.  

Please continue to access TT rock stars and Numbots at home! 

Science 

We will be learning all about Plants and Animals including  

Humans. 

Computing 

We will be learning about robot algorithms using the Bee Bots 

Reading 

This half term the children will continue to take part in a weekly focused  

guided reading and comprehension session. Individual reading will also take 

place in school.  

Please read with your child daily at home - 5 minutes really does make a  

difference!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

PE 

Our PE lessons will remain on a Friday. We will be working on Athletics 

so will be outside whenever we can be so please make sure you have a 

jumper/cardigan. No earrings or watches to be worn at all. Please come 

to school in your PE kit on Fridays and remember to bring your water 

bottle. 

 

Homework 

Spellings homework will continue to be sent home every Monday.    This 

homework is compulsory and needs to be returned by the following Friday 

please every week. The homework posted on dojo is optional and will help 

your child learn more about their topics. 

 

 

If you have any queries or concerns, please contact us via class dojo. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs Washington, Miss Tooth and Mrs Steele. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                  

 
 

 

 


